
 

 
 
 

OXFORDSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 
(THAME SEPTEMBER AND OCTOBER FAIRS) 

 (SPECIAL EVENT) ORDER 2024 
 

Statement of Reasons 

 

The two regular annual Thame Fairs are to be held from Wednesday 18 
September to Sunday 22 September and Wednesday 9 October to Sunday 13 
October 2024. 
 

The County Council is satisfied that because of the large number of visitors, 
the stalls and rides on the highway and the nature of the events, it is 
appropriate for them to be held on roads in Thame and it is not practicable for 
it to be conducted entirely off-road. 
 
For public safety reasons, vehicular traffic will be prohibited from driving or 
waiting in certain roads so as to minimise danger to all road users and to aid 
traffic flow on the diversionary route.  
 
The schedules in the order and the public notice detail the traffic measures 
which will apply and when they are in effect.  
 

The documents, including a road plan, giving full details of the event are 
attached to this letter.  
 
 
Dated: 15 August 2024 
 
 
Streetworks Team 
on behalf of the Director for Communities 
Oxfordshire County Council 
County Hall, 
New Road, 
Oxford, 
OX1 1ND 


